From: Puco ContactOPSB

To: Puco Docketin
Subject: comment #16-1871-EL-BGN
Date: Friday, September 11, 2020 11:18:12 AM

From: Yahoo <makapuu@prodigy.net>

Sent: Friday, September 11, 2020 10:36 AM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsh@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: #16-1871-EL-BGN

Please note my opposition to the Icebreaker Project. No environmental assessment study has ever been performed
and the ramifications to Lake Erie and the environment are unknown. If this project passes, it will pave the way for
1500 wind turbines across Lake Erie. This project is a boondoggle due to the subsidies

Please reject this appeal .

Sincerely

Joseph T. Burke

Sent from my iPhone

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or
open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov <mailto:csc@ohio.gov> or click the Phish Alert Button if
available.
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